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The SFCA Community Arts Grant Program supports the projects/programs of
nonprofit 501(c)3 arts and culture organizations throughout the State.

Organizations interested in submitting a Project Application for the fiscal year
2026 must first submit their legal eligibility documents to the Intent to Apply by
September 30, 2024.


